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It?s just one emotion after anotherThey will dress
themselves as angels and theivesThey will make you
believe you?re in heavenThen they?ll drag you through
hell on your kneesIt?s just one emotion after
anotherOne day I?m up just as high as it goesNext day
I?m down to the lowest of lowsI do love you baby but we
can?t get alongWith or without each other it?s al right
or it?s all wrongIt?s hard to determine where the
balance should beWe swear it?s forever while we?re
packing to leaveEach time we end it I swear never
againBut the minute you come knockin? I can?t wait to
let you inIt?s just one emotion after anotherThey will
dress themselves as angels and theivesThey will make
you believe you?re in heavenThen they?ll drag you
through hell on your kneesIt?s just one emotion after
anotherIt?s been that way since lovim? beganLike an
ocean love flows with it?s highs and it?s lowsLike the
tide it just goes out and inIt?s just one emotion after
anotherIt?s just one emotion after anotherBut I guess
that?s just the way that it goesLove is rainbow and rain,
love is pleasure and painI cannot stay the same I
supposeBut I love you and that?s all I know
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